
 

 

Science Week  

Tuesday 6
th

 November 2018 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

The week starting Monday 26
th

 November will be our whole school Science Week. The aims of the week are: 

 To engage and inspire girls as well as boys in Science through fun, exciting workshops, activities and investigations.  

 To promote the relevance of Science in our everyday lives. 

There are already some activities booked in for the week. However the reason for writing is to ask if any of our parents/carers 

who work in the science industry or use science as part of their job would be willing to come in and talk to the children about 

their role. Furthermore, if any parent has access to resources, activities or equipment that would be useful for our Science Week 

we would be really interested in hearing from you. 

I will be planning the week in more detail on Friday so I would be grateful if you could contact me via the school office (625-

5238) if you can help or have any ideas of ways we can inspire our young scientists. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mr Chris Young 

Science Subject Leader 

 


